

President Swart Ave, Empangeni, 3880 🗣

035 772 7740 📺

035 772 7331 📇

info@zululandremedialcentre.co.za

www.zululandremedialcentre.co.za

Zululand Remedial Centre 17

28 June 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians

In the light of the announcement by the President that schools will close on Wednesday 30 June, please take not of the following:

- All Grade 7 assessments scheduled for 28 June 2021 and 29 June 2021 will
 continue as planned. Any learner who misses assessments due to COVIDrelated illness or isolation, will not be penalized and marks for that individual
 learner will be adjusted.
- We are unsure whether schools will reopen on 26 July, as per the current calendar. All of this depends on the flattening of the curve. Parents will be notified regarding any changes.

Parents, you are reminded that the school will be closing on Wednesday 30 June 2021 at 10:00.

Please return all Raffle Forms and monies **URGENTLY** to the school on 29 June 2021.

<u>Parents, please take note, there WILL BE NO SCHOOL BUS on Wednesday 30 June 2021. Please make the necessary arrangements for learners.</u>

Please adhere to the safety measures and COVID protocols and let us keep as safe as possible. It is important that, once schools reopen, everyone returns to school to minimize the loss of teaching time.

Regards

DF Millin

Principal